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Burke, Ruth A

From: Polly Beck <pollywog207@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 5:26 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Salmon farm -Belfast

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I would like to register my opposition to the Nodic proposal to build a salmon falm in Belfast, As a city resident for 25 

years, I feel resident desires should be taken into account.   

 

I feel it was wrong that residents have not been able to vote on this proposal which will have such a large impact on the 

city of Belfast...I live here, pay taxes, my opinion should matter more. 

 

I believe the overall net effect will be a negative one to our environment, too much electricity used, too much waste into 

Penobscot Bay 

 

I ask you to vote for the health of Belfast and Maine and not let this proposal to go forward. 

 

Polly Beck 

 

42 Union St  

Belfast , ME 04915 


